To: A303 Stonehenge
Date: 04 April 2022 11:18:44
Dear Sirs

Although I live in NI I am very concerned about your plans to ' upgrade ' (??? }
the A303 where it runs close to Stonehenge , a World Heritage site . This is ' cutting off
our nose to spite our face ', certainly as regards damage to tourism , the environment &
nature in the area , not to mention the importance of the whole site to our history ,
especially of the now English People .

Please do not go ahead with the National Highways recommendation , the dubious
advantage 1s not worth the sacrifice .

Colin.

Rev Colin Hall Thompson






